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Dear Parents

Thank you for your cooperation this week. We 
really appreciate your support. It is essential that 

we strike the right balance between supporting our 
children in the immediacy, whilst also being 

mindful of protecting their futures. That’s why it is 
imperative that everyone understands the crisis 

we are feeling in schools around budgets and staff 
retention and are hoping the Government will too.

Big Write
The Big Write topic for this week is:-

Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Them
A special mention to the parents that supported their children 
formulate ideas around ‘The Message’ for last week. We had 

some fantastic ideas and some very well structured work. Well 
done to Elsie and Lila for their original writing.

Mindfulness Course for 
Parents of Reception 

and Year 1
Wednesday 15th 

February at 9.30-11am
Please feel welcome to 

come and join in this 
Family Learning 

session. It is just one 
session. We are hoping 
to provide opportunities 
for you to join up with 
other parents to share 

the joys and the 
struggles of parenting in 

a safe and calm 
environment.

If you are interested 
please see Mrs Warren.

Thank you for the 
incredible artwork that is 
coming in ready for our 

exhibition to demonstrate 
the history of art.
Well done, Rosie.



Disco

Friends are busy organising a disco for all of the children at our school 
on Friday 24th March.

Reception & KS1: 3.15 - 4.15pm
KS2: 4.30 - 5.30pm

Digital Leaders

Congratulations to the children that have been selected to become 
digital leads this year. These children applied for the position and 

were successfully interviewed by Mrs Richards. They will now 
support the children across the school understand the importance of 

internet safety as well as help with technical issues as they arise. 

Darcey, Lucy, Jack W, Isabella, Coley, Chloe, Lili and Ella

Football
Congratulations to the girls who competed in a tournament last night. 

They won 2 out of 3 games beating Brockworth Primary 5-0 in the local 
derby! 



Key Dates for Spring Term 2023
Tuesday 7th February

Year 6 Dental Survey for selected pupils only

Tuesday 14th February
NCMP Screening (Vision, height and weight) for Reception and Year 6

   Monday 20th February- Friday 24th February- Half Term

Tuesday 7th March
KS1 SATs information sharing for Year 2 parents

Monday 13th March 10am-12pm
Year 5/6 Music Concert-Cheltenham Town Hall

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

  Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

 Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

  Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

Proposed date for FRIENDS Disco- more details to follow

  Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm - Easter Holiday

Music Concert-Cheltenham Town Hall
Monday 13th March 10am-12pm

We are delighted to that our Year 5 and 6 musicians have been invited to 
take part in a concert for Primary Schools at Cheltenham Town Hall. It’s 
another opportunity we can give to our pupils to perform on stage and 

perform to an audience.
We will be booking a coach for the children and their instruments and will be 
providing you with more details nearer the time. It might be useful for you to 

have the date if you wanted to come along and needed to arrange time away 
from work. 


